LATE DISTRIBUTION 2-23-15



BOS 2-24-15

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Redhawk Proposed Shooting Range

1 message

vetteaddict86@aol.com <vetteaddict86@aol.com>

To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Sat, Feb 21, 2015 at 12:19 PM

Please present these comments at the Board Meeting on the 24th.

Greetings-I am a gun owner and do not have any issues with shooting ranges. However, I am deeply concerned about a shooting range that I recently heard was being developed in Shingle Springs across the freeway from Redhawk Casino. My primary concern is with the location. My family and I have been using the Eldorado Trail for mountain biking for many years. It sounds like this range would be dangerously close to the trail. I do not see any reason why this has to be a location for such a range. There is so much open land that is not near trails, the freeway and schools for a range to be built.

Please help protect myself, my family and all the members of our community and do not allow such a shooting range to be so close to public locations.

Thank you for your time. Sincerely,

Joe Martin Shingle Springs Resident



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe

1 message

Mickey Sizemore <sizemore@hughes.net> Reply-To: sizemore@hughes.net To: edc.cob@edcgov.us Fri, Feb 20, 2015 at 4:33 PM

Board of Supervisors' Agenda Item Comments, Clerk of the Board:

Dear Clerk of the Board,

We would like to send you our comments on the 2/24/15 Board of Supervisors Agenda Item "Open Shooting Range". We are asking you to take a firm stance on this matter. The tribe should be required to submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project, like everyone else. We are certainly not for gun control, but we believe that public health and safety should be reviewed in an open process available for anyone who is interested to see the results.

Thank you,

Jerry & Michael Ann Sizemore

Shingle Springs, CA 95682



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

1 message

Debbie Pino <debbie.pino@yahoo.com>

Sun, Feb 22, 2015 at 3:06 PM

To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>,

"bosthree@edcgov.us" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>,

"bosfive@edcgove.us" <bosfive@edcgove.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that the public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process.

Thank you,

Debbie Pino

Shingle Springs, ca 95682

Debbie Pino



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

1 message

Bill Statti <bstatti@gmail.com>

Sun, Feb 22, 2015 at 6:36 PM

To: bosfive@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosone@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process.

Thank you, Bill Statti Shingle Springs



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

1 message

Susan Statti <susanstatti@gmail.com>

Sun, Feb 22, 2015 at 6:42 PM

To: The BOSONE
bosone@edcgov.us>, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process.

Thank you, Susan Statti Shingle Springs



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

1 message

Arisara Miller <miller931@gmail.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 12:42 PM

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

As a concerned parent of California Montessori Project student, I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process.

Thank you,

Arisara Miller



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

1 message

Diane Foos <dianefoos@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 12:56 PM To: "To:" <boxone@edcgov.us>, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process.

Thank you,

Diane Foos

El Dorado Hills, California



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

1 message

Ditto, Robert@Waterboards <Robert.Ditto@waterboards.ca.gov> Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 1:20 PM To: "Mikulaco, Ron@El Dorado" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "Veerkamp, Brian@El Dorado" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "Briggs, Ron@El Dorado" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "Santiago, Norma@El Dorado" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "Nutting, Ray@El Dorado" <bostwo@edcgov.us> Cc: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that the public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process. I do not think an outdoor shooting range should be located within close proximity to a highway and/or bike trail.

Thank you for your time.

Robert Ditto

Parent of CMP Student and Cameron Park Resident.



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

2 messages

Maggie Cogburn <mizmags@gmail.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 1:17 PM

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfour@

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process.

Thank you, Maggie Cogburn Shingle Springs, CA

Maggie Cogburn <mizmags@gmail.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 1:18 PM

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process.

Thank you, Steve Cogburn Shingle Springs, CA



Outdoor Gun Range

1 message

Jeannette Maynard < jeannette.maynard@yahoo.com> Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 12:23 PM Reply-To: Jeannette Maynard < jeannette.maynard@yahoo.com> To: Ron Mikulaco <bosone@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp <bosthree@edcgov.us>, Ray Nutting <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Norma Santiago <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Ron Briggs <bosfour@edcgov.us>, Edc Cob <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Supervisors:

Please stand firm and demand that the local Tribe go through **ALL** required channels of approval regarding their proposed Outdoor Gun Range.

I feel **VERY STRONGLY** it is in the wrong place. It is way too close to two schools, a church, many homes, the trail/tracks, and Highway 50.

I live approximately one mile from the proposed site and can tell you the noise will affect me, my family, my neighbors, my guests, my horses, my dog and my cat in an extremely negative way. More importantly, the two schools, church and many homes are even closer to the proposed site -- and the noise will be even worse for them!

Yes, I am extremely concerned about the noise, but I am even more concerned for the safety of those who live, work, go to school, whorship or travel near the proposed site.

It is a well known fact that rifle bullets can travel over a mile. Even with instructors and safety precautions in place, how can ricochets or errant shots could be prevented? The result of such could be deadly.

Maybe the solution is an Indoor Gun Range?

Thank you, in advance, for standing firm on this issue and protecting our community.

Respectfully,

Jeannette Maynard 5122 Cutty Sark Ct, PO Box 494 Shingle Springs, CA 95682 (530) 417-5944



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

1 message

Leah Ward <leahrward@hotmail.com>

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 1:40 PM

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process.

Thank you,

Dear Board of Supervisors.

I request that a firm stance be taken and that you demand the Miwok Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range. I am very concerned that otherwise the public health and safety of the project will not be reviewed in a transparent way.

My 5 children go to school (CMP Shingle Springs) within shooting distance of that range and it is a big worry for us as a family seeing what has just publicly occurred at a similar range. Not to mention the accidents that can/do occur regularly.

Thank you for your consideration!!

Leah Ward

Cameron Park, CA



Outdoor Gun Range

1 message

Jeannette Maynard < jeannette.maynard@yahoo.com> Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 12:23 PM Reply-To: Jeannette Maynard < jeannette.maynard@yahoo.com> To: Ron Mikulaco <bosone@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp <bosthree@edcgov.us>, Ray Nutting <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Norma Santiago <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Ron Briggs <bosfour@edcgov.us>, Edc Cob <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Supervisors:

Please stand firm and demand that the local Tribe go through **ALL** required channels of approval regarding their proposed Outdoor Gun Range.

I feel VERY STRONGLY it is in the wrong place. It is way too close to two schools, a church, many homes, the trail/tracks, and Highway 50.

I live approximately one mile from the proposed site and can tell you the noise will affect me, my family, my neighbors, my guests, my horses, my dog and my cat in an extremely negative way. More importantly, the two schools, church and many homes are even closer to the proposed site -- and the noise will be even worse for them!

Yes, I am extremely concerned about the noise, but I am even more concerned for the safety of those who live, work, go to school, whorship or travel near the proposed site.

It is a well known fact that rifle bullets can travel over a mile. Even with instructors and safety precautions in place, how can ricochets or errant shots could be prevented? The result of such could be deadly.

Maybe the solution is an Indoor Gun Range?

Thank you, in advance, for standing firm on this issue and protecting our community.

Respectfully,

Jeannette Maynard

Shingle Springs, CA 95682



Proposed Gun Range

1 message

Marie Spiteri <spiterimarie21@gmail.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 2:54 PM

To: edc.cob@edcgov.us Cc: vosfour@edcgov.us

Atttention Clerk of the board:

My name is Marie Spiteri and I live in Shingle Springs, in fact only 5 acres separate my property from the proposed site of the gun range. I am absolutely concerned about this outdoor gun range. I fear that it will affect our quality of life, and I feel strongly that it is too close to schools and residential property.

I cannot imagine hearing the sound of gunfire only 5 acres away, not to mention school children will have to listen to this also. I am also concerned that the lead from the bullets will leach into the soil and create a toxic environment. I do not feel like it is realistic to put in a shooting range so close to inhabitants and cannot believe that we will have to endure such an annoying sound all day long. This will greatly impact the way that we live, as we have four children and would not feel safe having them play in our pasture, not to mention, the stress/anxiety the sound would cause them while playing. I also wonder if this will greatly disturb surrounding wildlife.

I hope that the Board takes my comments into consideration.

Thank you so much.

A concerned citizen and mother

Marie Spiteri



2/24/15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

1 message

dvinones@aol.com <dvinones@aol.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 2:55 PM

Good Afternoon,

Both my husband and I would like to be added to the voices of Shingle Springs concerning the Miwok Tribe proposed "open shooting range".

We are requesting that you take a very firm stance on this. We ask that you demand the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed shooting range so that the public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and lucid process.

Thank you,

Robert and Karen Warner Shingle Springs



Comment on 2-24-15 BOS Agenda Item, Tribe Open Shooting Range

1 message

Terrry <tessgold2000@yahoo.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 2:59 PM

Reply-To: Terrry <tessgold2000@yahoo.com>

To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>,

"bosthree@edcgov.us" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>,

"bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I request that you take a firm stance and demand that the Tribe submit a project application for their proposed open shooting range project so that public health and safety can be reviewed in an open and transparent process. Please ensure all aspects have been thoroughly reviewed for safety and impact on the community nearby, as there are many schools in close proximity to this proposed site.

Thank you for considering these items,

Terry Levinson

Placerville, CA



(no subject)

1 message

Melanie Kramer < melaniekramer 2@aol.com>

Mon, Feb 23, 2015 at 3:28 PM

To: "<bostour@edcgov.us>" <bostour@edcgov.us>, "<bostwo@edcgov.us>" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSONE <bostone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bostive@edcgov.us>
Cc: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear supervisors,

Please require the Miwok tribe to file a project application for their open range project. I understand this is the usual process and see no reason to let the Miwok's circumvent this process. Concerns about the safety of such a project need to be addressed in an open and forth right manner.

Also please consider reducing the community region lines. This does NOT require additional environmental reports. This was done in 2004 and does not need to be redone. This is NOT an attempt to stop the development of El Dorado county as the Chamber Of Commerce which is controlled by developers would have you believe. We simply want development to be based on the actual needs of the county and carried out in such a way that the agricultural community and the rural beauty of El Dorado county is not destroyed. The Chamber of Commerce and the developers have no concern for our quality of life. They only care about selling us what is best for them not the citizens of ElDorado county. Remember you were elected by us to protect us not them

Melanie Kramer Shingle Springs

Sent from my iPad